
CITY OF BLOOMFIELD 

Public Hearing  

2023 Property Tax Rates 

August 21, 2022 at 6:15 P.M. 

 
 

Those present were: Pat Wilson, Cecil Haley, Rachel Clary, 

Donna Deardorff and Bill Aslin. 

 

The mayor opened the discussion regarding the proposed 2023 

Property Tax rates calculated by the Missouri State 

Auditor’s office. 

 

NO INTERESTED PARTIES OR COMMENTS 

 

With no comments or discussion, Ald. Deardorff moved to 

close the public hearing.  Ald. Haley second.  All in 

favor. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes recorded by: ____________________________ 

                     Kari Standley, City Clerk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


